
 
 
  

   Comments Received from Stakeholders: Reporting Thresholds in USP–NF Monographs  

  

Type of Notice: General Announcement
Posting Date: 28–Feb–2020 

This is an update for the Reporting Threshold in USP–NF Monographs: Proposed Policy Change Compendial Notice, posted on USP website for
public comments on August 13, 2019, with the comment deadline of December 31, 2019. USP is planning to post an updated Compendial Notice
announcing a Roundtable meeting on Reporting Thresholds.  In order to provide transparency in advance of such conversations with stakeholders,
USP is publishing the comments we have received from 22 stakeholders who provided permission. Their comments are available here.

Should you have any questions or comments, please contact Elena Gonikberg, Ph.D., Principal Scientific Liaison, at EG@usp.org.
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